ACT

Government

Transport Canberra
and City Services

Mr Jacek Lipiec

Systems Sales Specialist - Ourdoor
Philips Lighting Australia

65 Epping Road

North Ryde NSW 2113

Dear Mr Lipiec
Re: Application for inclusion of Philips LED products on AEMO Load Tables

Transport Canberra and City Services is interested in using the following Philips LED
products for both V & P category roads, with the objective of offering an energy
efficient lighting solution:

1. BVP381 100W
2 BVP382 200W
3. BRP392 130W
4 BRP711 36W

To introduce these luminaires into the public street light network in the ACT, the
device load for each luminaire must be included in the AEMO load table. TCCS would
support the proposal for the above products to be included in the National Electricity
Market Load Tables for the Unmetered Load Tables for Unmetered Connection Points
in accordance with the Unmetered Load Guide.

Kindly proceed with the measurement of electrical load of these luminaires through
AEMO for them to be considered for future replacement of less efficient light sources
in this area. As soon as it has been load tested by AEMO and included in the AEMO
load table, please inform us of the information.

Please also consider the version with NEMA based Photo Electric Cell.

if you have any questions on the subject you may contact Noreen Vu, Manager,
Environmental Services on Noreen.vu@act.gov.au or (02) 6205 0746

Yours smcerel
ooy

%en/arshall
Director, Roads ACT
7 February 2018

GPO Box 158 Canberra ACT 2601 | phone: 132281 | www.act.gov.au




